
 
 

St. Andrew’s Session, in step with many other churches, has decided it will no longer 
support a formal library. The library has fallen out of any meaningful usage in a steady 

decline over the past 10 years. The Faith Formation Team is grateful for the dedication of 
our most recent long-serving adult library coordinator, Sylvia Shaw. Sylvia kept the library 

records meticulously, and kept the library organized and current for many years. Thank 
you, Sylvia! 

We have pulled some interesting and current books which will be set up as a small honour 
system library – i.e., read in your own time and then return for others. However, before we 
set this up, we want to give away all books left on the library shelves. Starting this Sunday, 
Oct. 29, please help yourselves to any books (limit of 2 per person) you wish to take home 
to keep. Once the library shelves are empty, we will set up the honour system library. The 

children’s library in the basement will continue to exist in its current form. 

If you have any questions please contact Rhonda Wishart, Convenor, Faith Formation at 
403-614-9924  

CLICK HERE TO GO TO E SUNDAY   

https://www.standrewscalgary.ca/pages/live-streaming-worship

